Koepsell, Arthur

From: Jill Lazatin [Jill. Lazatin@cometridgeresources.com]

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 10:22 AM

To: Koepsell, Arthur

Subject: RE: Triggerfish 22-31 2A Document # 400140684, Pine Ridge
Attachments: Triggerfish 22-31 Location Map.pdf

Arthur~

Thanks for the call this morning and keeping me in the loop on the timing and process of the Triggerfish and Elliot paperwork as well as the
pit permits. Attached is the updated Triggerfish location drawing. Can you please explain the state is telling us we need a stop sign? It
was my understanding that since it is a county road the county is the deciding party on whether we need a stop sign. In the past when the
state says we need a stop sign and we “install” one the county comes around and takes them down. Please help me understand this
particular COA. | apologize for the need for the explanation, but | am still learning and finding my bearings. | swear | will get the hang of
things soon. | appreciate your patients with me!!

Best regards and happy, happy Friday!

Jill Lazatin | Engineering Technician | Comet Ridge Resources, LLC

0:303-226-1316 | C: 303-748-4726 | F: 303-226-1301

Jill.lazatin@cometridgeresources.com

This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the addressee or authorized to receive this for the addressee, you must not

use, copy, disclose, or take any action based on this message or any information herein. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender
immediately by reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation.

é Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. Thank You.

From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 8:24 AM

To: Jill Lazatin

Subject: Triggerfish 22-31 2A Document # 400140684, Pine Ridge

Jill,

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400140684) for the Pine Ridge Triggerfish 22-31 location, located in the SENW
Sec 31 T19S R69W Fremont County, Colorado. The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data
submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).

e Location Drawing: The location drawing shows the distance to one of the three roads in the 400 foot
improvement radius.

e Please update the location drawing with the distances to roads 657C and 645C.

e COAS:

e Due to the likely hood of oil being received in the pit and exceeding 10,000 ppm TPH an approved Pit
Permit (Form 15) will be required prior to pit construction. The form 15 shall include a pit management
plan.

e The operator shall install a stop sign at the intersection of the lease road and the public road. The
operator shall be responsible for enforcing the stop sign with all employees and contractors.

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,



Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area

Oil and Gas Location Assessment

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100 ext. 5148



